2024-03-05 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC. - EL SEGUNDO BLVD.

From: Bob Turnbull <rturnbull361@me.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2024 1:13 PM

To: *ALL CITY COUNCIL <allcouncil@elsegundo.org>
Cc: George, Darrell <dgeorge @elsegundo.org>
Subject: EL Segundo Bivd

Hi All,

[ know I can’t be the first person to observe or communicate about the absurd traffic signal
management along El Segundo Blvd east of PCH.

Whoever is consulting and managing design and the construction of this project has completely set
our community back to the circa 1980’s.

It's an embarrassment that our Public Officials and City Public Works fails to provide its residents
and business communities with state of the art smart signaling traffic control systems even during

construction.

Ever since the Raytheon project began and the Wiseburn Charter High School opened, engineers
have failed to properly control and integrate smart signaling systems to keep vehicle and
pedestrian traffic flowing smoothly on that heavily traveled area of our City.

I would welcome an explanation of why pedestrians heads and traffic lights are being activated to
cross El Segundo when no pedestrians or vehicles are present coming out of the Raytheon

driveways.

This is basic traffic engineering that has gone unaddressed for all too long.

Respectfully,
Bob Turnbull




